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Gist of Meeting 

- Regarding the first two cohorts of Applied Learning courses under the new 

senior secondary curriculum, the latest development, including enrolment figures, 

quality assurance process, the articulation of Applied Learning courses for 

further studies and work and the study on students’ competencies was briefly 

reported. 

- Related to the course review of Applied Learning courses, Members generally 

agreed on the direction of the review mechanism. 

- For the third cohort of Applied Learning courses (Senior Secondary Level), the 

course list was confirmed. 

- The Committee agreed on the direction of the course provision for the fourth 

cohort of Applied Learning courses (Senior Secondary Level). 

 


